To the review team,

We absolutely think that Australia should have a greehouse gas emissions reduction target. We are
comfortable with the Authority recommended minimum 2020 target of 15 per cent below 2000
levels, together with another 4 per cent from Australia’s carryover under the Kyoto Protocol, i.e.
19% in total.

We also support the Authority recommended target range of 40-60 per cent reductions by 2030.
Businsesses like ours support this kind of meaningful action.

We believe Australia must implement an emissions target on its own initiative and not wait for
certain countries to create other schemes before we implement our own emissions reduction target.

We support State based emissions targets in the absence of a national target.

It is heartening that this review is occuring and it is to be hoped that the federal government will
reinstate an emissions target very soon.

Australia should implement a national emissions target before the Paris talks i.e. before December
2015.

Regards,
Demian Natakhan | Director | Enhar Sustainable Energy
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